


GMA 16 Proposed DFC Public Comment Period

The Brush Country Groundwater Conservation District (Brush Country GCD) is seeking public comment on proposed desired future conditions (DFCs) adopted  by representatives of Groundwater Management Area 16 (GMA 16) on October 28, 2015 pursuant to Texas Water Code Section 36.108.  Copies of the DFCs were mailed to Brush Country GCD on November 20, 2015, which serves as the beginning of the formal 90-day public comment period required by Texas Water Code Section 36.108(d-2). The public comment period ends January 20, 2016. Brush Country GCD will conduct a public hearing during the public comment period and will provide notice of the date, time and location of the public hearing.  
After the public hearing and the 90-day public comment period, Brush Country GCD will compile for consideration by representatives of GMA 16 a summary of relevant comments received, any suggested revisions to the proposed DFCs, and the basis for any revisions.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A copy of the proposed DFCs and supporting material is available to the public for review at the Brush Country GCD office located at 408 West Travis Street, Falfurrias, Texas.  A copy of the proposed GMA 16 Proposed DFC Summary and Explanatory Report is attached to this notice.
Those wishing to provide comment on the proposed DFCs may do so via email to: generalmanager@brushcountrygcd.com, or via United States Postal System mail to: Brush Country GCD, Attn: Felix Saenz, General Manager, P.O. Box 136, Falfurrias, Texas 78355. For more information, please call 361-325-5093.
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